
D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE (W)2017-2018 

PRIMARY SECTION 

 

 

Date: 14 .09.2017 

Ref: DAV/THANE/2017-2018/Cir 63 

Dear Parents, Greetings! 
 

This is to inform you that Tuesday September 19,2017, is a holiday for students of Std I & II, due 
to an important demolition work in the school premises. This is to ensure the safety of the students. 
Looking forward to your kind co-operation and support. 

 
 

Mrs. Simmi Juneja 

Principal 


